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Linda Gail McClure, 69, of Canyon Lake, TX (formerly of Chattanooga, TN), went to be with
the Lord on August 3, 2016 at her home. Linda was born October 12, 1946. She was a member
of the Sams Dixie Travelers chapter and served as Assistant State Director for Tennessee Good
Sam. She also served as assistant road chaplain for the Harley Owners Group, Thunder Creek
chapter.

Linda is survived by her loving husband, Lee; 1 son; 1 grandson, 1 step-daughter; and 2 step-
grandchildren. Memorial service was held on August 13, 2015, at North Shore United Methodist
Church. In lieu of flowers, donations may be made to North Shore United Methodist Church to
be applied to the Building Fund.

Robert (Bob) Smith passed away on August 24, 2016, at Stone Crest Hospital. Bob is survived
by his wife, Betty, 2 sons, several grandchildren and great-grandchildren. Bob was an active
member of Music City Sams. Bob had requested to be cremated with no memorial service. If
you wish to send a card, the address is: Betty Smith, 2343 Rocky Fork Rd., Nolensville, TN
37135.
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Dennis Dean Raines, 74, of Cookeville, TN, passed away Friday, January 13, 2017 at
Cumberland House in Crossville, TN. Denny was born Aug. 4, 1942 in Peoria, IL. Surviving
are his wife Carol, one son, one granddaughter, and two sisters, and numerous nieces and
nephews. Denny served in the United States Air Force from 1961 to 1965. In 2011, Denny
received a double lung transplant at Indiana University Methodist Hospital in Indianapolis, IN.
Denny was a former member of the Cumberland Mountain Sams. Denny gave back at the
Cookeville Pulmonary Rehab, by counseling others dealing with and facing the same surgical
transplant.

His funeral was on January 18, 2017 at Preston-Hanley Funeral Homes & Crematory in Creve
Coeur. Burial will be in the Lutheran Cemetery in Peoria. In lieu of flowers, memorial
contributions may be made to the Methodist Health Foundation for the Transmedics Organ Care
System, in care of Indiana University Health, P.O. Box 7168, Indianapolis, IN 46207-7168.

Marcia Jane Chandler, Maryville, passed away on Monday, February 6, 2017, after a brief
illness, surrounded by family. Marcia was a retired nurse at UT Medical Center and was a long
time member of K-Town Sams, Ole Smoky Sams and Good Sams of Tennessee State Staff. She
was an avid RV’er and enjoyed traveling the country with her husband.

She is preceded in death by her 3 brothers and one sister. She is survived by her husband of 61
years Kyle Gordon Chandler; 4 sons and 1 daughter; 1 brother; 1 sister, and a host of relatives
and friends. The family received friends on February 9, 2017, with the funeral service following
in the William V. Powell, Jr. Memorial Chapel of Unity Mortuary.
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Cecelia Eve “Evie” Hames Karnes, 58, of Rossville, Georgia, passed away on Monday,
March 13, 2017 at her residence. Mrs. Karnes was born in Murfreesboro, Tennessee and lived in
the Rossville area for the past 15 years. She was a former member of the Cherokee Trail Sams.

Survivors include her loving husband of sixteen years, Ron Karnes, 3 sons, 2 daughters, mother,
1 brother, 1 sister, 14 grandchildren, and several nephews and nieces.

Funeral service was held March 18, 2017 in the South Crest Chapel of Lane Funeral and
Crematory, Rossville, Georgia with Chapter Chaplain Hank Nolen officiating.

L]

Charles Warren Milan, Sr., 73, Jackson, Tennessee, died March 15, 2017. Mr. Milam was also
preceded in death by his wife, Hershea Milam. He was an active member of the Golden Circle
Sams. Surviving relatives include 1 son, 1 brother, and 2 sisters. Arrangements were by
Lawrence-Sorensen Funeral Home. Graveside service was March 17, 2017 at Highland
Memorial Gardens in Jackson, Tennessee.

No Available Picture

Peggy Jean Hickman Attkisson, age 75, of Lawrenceburg, TN passed away May 12, 2017, at
Maury Regional Medical Center in Columbia, TN. She was a native of Giles County, TN, retired
from Dicksons Florist, and a member of Davy Crockett Good Sams Camping Club and Mars Hill
Methodist Church.

She is survived by: Significant Other, John Yurgel; 2 sons, 2 daughters, 10 grandchildren, 11
great-grandchildren, 1 great-great-grandchild, 3 sisters, and 1 brother.

Funeral services were conducted at Neal Funeral Home, Lawrenceburg, Tennessee, May 15,
2017, with Phillip Jaco officiating.
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Robert Francis MclIntyre age 80 of Clinton, TN better known as “Bob” passed away
surrounded by his family on June 22, 2017. He was a member of Our Lady of Perpetual Care
Catholic church in LaFollette, TN. He proudly served his country in the United States Air
Force and he also served in Vietnam. He was a member of several groups including the Patriot
Heart Riders and S.O.A.R. Sportsman Gun Club. Bob was a former member of K-Town Sams.

Bob is survived by his loving wife Ruth Anne MclIntyre of Clinton TN, one daughter; 2 brothers
(brother Tommy Mclntyre Jr. is an active member of K-Town Sams); one sister; six
grandchildren, several nieces and nephews.

Bob's services was held June 29, 2017, at Jones Mortuary with a celebration of life.

Interment was in the East Tennessee State Veterans Cemetery in Knoxville, TN. In lieu of
flowers a donation can be made to the Wounded Warriors Foundation in Bob's honor.

Georgianna Burr, age 91 of Memphis, Tennessee and formerly of Odin, Illinois died July 4th at
the Odin Care Center. She was a beautician and dog groomer and was involved in Girl Scouts,
Women's Club, Salem Senior Citizens Choir, Odin Handbell Choir, River M Sams Good Sam
Camping Club, and the YMCA Silver Sneakers. Survivors include 4 daughters, 2 grandchildren,
2 sisters, and several nieces and nephews.

Funeral services for Georgianna Pearl Burr was held July 10th at the Rogers-Atkins Funeral
Home in Salem. Burial was in the Peaceful Valley Cemetery in Odin. Memorials may be made
to the American Cancer Society Relay for Life or the Odin Methodist Church and will be
accepted at the funeral home.
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Kenneth Alexander Smith, age 88, of Cookeville, and formerly of Charlottesville, Virginia,
passed away Monday, Sept. 4, at Cookeville Regional Medical Center.

Mr. Smith was born April 19, 1929, in Bedford County, Virginia. He was a U.S. Air Force
veteran of the Korean War. He was retired from General Dynamics in Charlottesville. He is
survived by his wife of 61 years, Frances Meeter Smith, 1 daughter, 1 brother, 1 sister, and 1
granddaughter, as well as several nieces and nephews. He was preceded in death by 1 son.

Kenneth was an avid camper and a former member of Cumberland Mountain Sams chapter. He
loved to play dominos.

A Memorial service will be scheduled at a later date. Memorial contributions may be made to
the Putnam County YMCA, 235 Raider Drive, Cookeville, TN 38501 or Cookeville Senior
Citizens Center, 186 S. Walnut Ave., Cookeville, TN 38501.




